
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 

WESTERN CONTRA COSTA  

TRANSIT AUTHORITY  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
Pinole City Hall, City Council Chambers 

2131 Pear Street, Pinole 
 
 

The Western Contra Costa Transit Authority Board of Directors 

cancelled the regular scheduled meeting originally set for  

Thursday, February 8, 2021 due to lack of agenda items. 

 

The next Western Contra Costa Transit Authority  

Board of Directors meeting is Thursday, March 11, 2021. 

 

Please call (510) 724-3331 for additional information. 


